Newsletter July 2025



Catholic Primary School Keepers Lane, Weaverham, Cheshire CW8 3BY

Tel: 01606 852149

ACHIEVING EXCELLENCE TOGETHER

Inspiring independent learners with Jesus by our side

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we speedily approach the end of another wonderful year, we would like to share with you the events that are taking place in the final weeks of the term. Please check 'dates for your diary' below.

But firstly ...



A BIG Thank You to each and every one of you who contributed to making our Summer Fair such a tremendous success this year. Your time, generosity, enthusiasm, and hard work whether it was helping to plan, setting up stalls, donating items, volunteering on the day, or simply showing up to support, played a vital role in creating a fun and enjoyable event for everyone.

There was a wonderful sense of community spirit, and the fantastic turnout from families, friends and members of the wider community were all testament to the support and commitment you continue to show to St. Bede's School. We couldn't have done it without all of you!

Thanks to your efforts, we also managed to raise **over £2000** - such valuable funds that will directly benefit our pupils, support school projects throughout the year and enrich the learning experiences beyond the classroom. It was such a fantastic occasion and we look forward to working together at many more great events in the new year! A special mention has to go to **ROBBIE CHAPMAN**, who raised **£900** after undertaking a 10k sponsored run (which brings the total to over **£3000**).

Well Done and Thank You so much for your generosity!





The transition programme in school has already begun, Year 6 pupils have started their visits to new high schools and our new Reception starters have 'stayed and played'. This week the rest of the school will visit their new classrooms and meet their new teachers. Our transition programme eliminates any worries that a pupil may have about 'change'. This is the opportunity for them to learn new routines, introduce themselves to their new teacher and find out about the exciting activities and topics that they can look forward to next year.

TRANSITION AFTERNOONS

Pupils to meet the new teachers and visit the new classrooms Tuesday 8 July (moving up to Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6) Thursday 10 July (moving up to Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6)

CLASS TEACHERS

2025/26

Reception: Miss Welch

Year 1: Mrs Brady

Year 2: Mrs Meadows and Mrs Strickland

Year 3: Mrs Burgoyne and Mrs Mullins

Year 4: Mrs Dimbylow

Year 5: Miss Silker

Year 6: Mrs Jones and Mrs Reed

If you feel your child/ren may require additional support during the transition period, please contact their current class teacher to make any additional arrangements.

MEETTHETEACHER

An event for parents/carers (September)

To support <u>your</u> transition to a new year group, we are inviting you to attend a 'Meet the Teacher' session in September. This will be an opportunity for you to visit the classroom and find out about what your children will actually be doing in their lessons, to know the routines and expectations for the new year ahead. The teachers will share the topics that will be taught, discuss homework and other top tips! You will also have the opportunity to ask any questions.

Thursday 4 September 3.30pm and 5.30pm: Years 1 & 6 Monday 8 September 3.30pm and 5.30pm: Years 2 & 5 Tuesday 9 September 3.30pm and 5.30pm: Years 3 & 4





Could you be our new Parent Governor?

We will be inviting parents/carers to consider applying for the Parent Governor vacancy on our school's Governing Body in the new year. Parent Governors are vital members of the governing team, bringing a parental perspective to discussions and decisions that help shape the future of the school. The role

involves attending approximately six meetings per year, joining a committee, work cooperatively with other governors and contributing to the school's strategic planning, performance monitoring and financial oversight. While no specific qualifications are needed, enthusiasm, confidentiality, a willingness to learn and a commitment to the school community are essential. Full training and ongoing support will be provided. If you are interested in supporting the school and making a real difference to children's education, we encourage you to get involved. Further details will be shared in September, but for now, time to think ... is this a role for you?



PARISH SUMMER FAYRE St Bede's Garden - Sunday 20 July after 11.15am Mass

Come along and have a fun afternoon.

Donations of bottle, bric-a-brac and raffle prizes are welcome.

Give Anne a call on 07484879693 with any offers of help.







DATES FOR YOUR DIARY		
JULY 2025		
Tuesday	8	Whole School Transition Afternoon
Wednesday	9	Year 2 Weaverham Walk – Geography fieldwork
Thursday	10	Stay and Play NEW Reception Whole School Transition Afternoon
Friday	11	Year 2 Pizza Making 'stay and make' 2.45pm - Year 5 Music Makers Performance – for Year 5 parents/carers
Monday	14	Annual Reports to Parents 5.00pm - 'New to Year 7' Meeting for Parents at SNCHS
Tuesday	15	5.30pm - Summer Musical Showcase – all welcome
Wednesday	16	All day Girls Cricket Team – County Finals in Warrington
Thursday	17	Jubilee Year of Hope – Pledge Day 3.30 - 4.15pm - End of Year drop-in (see details in reports letter) 6.00pm - Year 6 Family Leavers Mass
Monday	21	9.30pm - Celebration of Mass for the end of the school year – all welcome Leavers Lunch Y6 Bowling trip (separate details to be shared)
Tuesday	22	9.20pm - Year 6 Leavers Assembly - all welcome BREAK UP FOR SUMMER – PUPILS TO BE COLLECTED FROM 2.30PM
SEPTEMBER 2025		
Tuesday	2	NEW TERM for all pupils Years 1 - 6 Reception Class - phased induction
Thursday	4	Meet the Teacher Years 4/5 & 6 3.30pm or 5.30pm
Tuesday	9	Meet the Teacher Years 1/2 & 3 3.30pm or 5.30pm

